
 

 

WQ.427/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2020 

 

 

“Will the Chair advise – 

 

(a) how many Government of Jersey employees are consistently working remotely from a location 

outside the Island; 

 

(b) the grades of any such employees; and 

 

(c) their roles within the Government of Jersey?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

At the present time there is one Government of Jersey employee consistently working remotely from 

a location outside the Island.  This employee is a social worker employed to work with and support 

Jersey children in care.   
 


